
JOHN D. HENDERSON, P.S.C. 
AITORNEY AT LAW 

October 8,2009 

103 WEST COURT STREET, SUITE E 
GREENSBURG, KENTUCKY 42743 

OFFICE (270) 932-3131 
FAX (270) 932-5722 

Of Counseh BiII colvio 

O C T  I 2 2009 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
FrarMort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Re: Green-Taylor Water Distrkt/City of Greensburg Proposed Water Rate Increase 

Mr, Derouen: 

Previously, we sent a notice to the PSC regarding a proposed rate increase by the City of 
Greensburg. Just today, I received a notice sent to your attention from the City regarding this 
same rate increase. With this letter, we again, give formal notice to the Public Service 
Commission that the GTWD Board of Commissioners desires the Commission to suspend and 
investigate the proposed rate increase of the City of Greensburg as it pertains to water sold to 
GTWD. 

The Board of Commissioners await your response. 

JDH 
Cc: Green-Taylor Water District 

P.O. Box 168 
Greensburg, Kentucky 42743 

City of Greensburg 
110 West Court Street 
Greensburg, Kentucky 42743 


